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Dear Ministe

The assistance access bill would not only allow the government access to it's citizen's
private data with little to no oversight, but would also allow anyone and everyone else who
wishes to read your personal data as well. When you force companies to make a door ibto
our private data, you cannot prevent others from using it as well, and they will use it. A
door does not exist just for the one who created it, it repesents an additional weakness in
security, not only for the public but you as well. Any email, any photo, any recording you
have can be taken with this, | beg that even if you don't think of the people, at least think if
this is worth it to yourself.

Natalie Griffiths





